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I strongly support SB 1530 because I have witnessed the amazing impact that 

providing furnishings to people in need can make. As a volunteer in Disaster Services 

with the American Red Cross in Central Oregon, I have worked with many families 

who have been impacted by devastating home fires. Organizations like Furnish Hope 

have stepped up to help provide these folks who have lost everything with furnishings 

in a new place to live. The impact is very powerful! 

These types of organizations deserve help with funding to enable them to serve even 

more people in need. 


